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MEMO 
 

TO:  Mayor Hahs and Members of the Board of Aldermen 

FROM: Janet Sanders, Building & Planning Manager 

DATE: September 1, 2022 

SUBJECT: Jackson North Industrial Park – Preliminary Plat Renewal 

It’s the time of year again to renew the preliminary plat of the Jackson North 
Industrial Park to keep it current.  The plat is attached. 


